
                 

Contact the Project  

24/7 Construction  
Information Line 
1-844-815-6114 
 

Project Information                                    Community Office 
broadwaysubway.ca                        1212 W Broadway  
broadwaysubway@gov.bc.ca                Monday & Wednesday 
778-572-3544                                            9 a.m. – 5 p.m.                                                                          

Work on the Project 
bcib.ca 
info@bcib.ca  
 

 
 

Intermittent noisy work on W. Broadway continues through the fall 
November 8, 2024 

The future Arbutus Station is taking shape in your neighbourhood. During this phase of construction crews will be 
using hydro vac machines intermittently on W. Broadway between Arbutus and Maple streets through December. This 
work supports multiple activities taking place on site, including concrete works. 

Timing 
• Regular work hours are Monday to Saturday from 6 a.m. to 10 p.m.  

• Hydro vac trucks are expected to start after 7 a.m. when this work is required. 

What to expect 
• Elevated noise levels related to the hydro vac work. 

• Multiple hydro vac trucks intermittently in operation. 

We strive to minimize impacts of construction activities on our neighbours, and we regularly monitor and adapt 
mitigations as needed. We remain committed to keeping residents and businesses updated on our progress as we 
advance this major transit infrastructure project in your community. 

Thank you for your patience  
We know that construction can be disruptive, and we are working hard to minimize impacts in your neighbourhood. 
Thank you for your continued patience while we build this important transportation infrastructure project.  

Please note, this information is current at the time of sending, however schedules are subject to change. For the most 
current details, visit www.broadwaysubway.ca. 
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